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July 31st, 2020 
 
 
Tyrone McCabe 
Thompson-Nicola Regional District 
#300 – 465 Victoria Street 
Kamloops, BC  V2C 2A9 
 
Attention: Tyrone McCabe, Manager of Utility Services 
 
Dear Mr. McCabe: 
 
Re:Blue River Community Water System – Proposed Conditions of Permit       
 
The following terms and conditions placed on your Permit to Operate are placed under section 8 
of the Drinking Water Protection Act.  As such, there is a legal requirement to comply with all 
terms and conditions of the permit.  Pease contact the undersigned if you have comments for 
consideration with respect to the permit changes.  Otherwise, the terms and conditions in this 
letter will supersede and update previous terms and conditions: 
 

1. Identify a Financial Plan 
 
Status: New condition – Pending target day 
 
Objective: Prepare a financial plan for treatment installation and/or distribution system 
upgrades  
 
- Formulate operating and capital budgets based on the projected costs of 

improvements to the water system based on recommendations made by Western 
Water’s Phase 2 GARP Assessment 

- Submit the financial plan to the Environmental Health Officer 
 
Target: August 1st 2021 
 

2. Identify preferred Treatment and Water System Improvement decision(s) 
 
Status: New condition – pending target date 
 
Objectives:   
- Inform Environmental Health Officer of decision in regards to water system 

improvements that follow the recommendations made by Western Water’s Phase 2 
GARP Assessment 

 
 
Target Date: November 1st 2021 
 

3. Install Water System Upgrades 
Status: New Condition – Pending Target date 
Objectives: 
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- Complete construction of the system to achieve recommendations set out by 
Western Water Phase 2 GARP assessment 

 
Target: July 1st 2022 

 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Kevin Hall 
Environmental Health Officer, Drinking Water Systems Program 
Interior Health – Kamloops 
 
 
 
Cc - Robert Birtles, Drinking Water Systems Program Team Lead 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


